
Rolling Car Line 
 

Many safety issues have been noticed in our rolling car line procedures.  In order 

to make the process safer and more efficient, please adhere to the following 

bullets. 

 

 The rolling car line is a continuous process.  Parents choosing this option must remain in their 

car in an effort to expedite this procedure. 

   As cars  enter the parking lot, they are to stay to the right. 

 Drop-off/pick-up must be done within the traffic pattern in the parking lot in front of Deane-

Porter School. 

 Please place the red family name card on the windshield so it is clearly visible at dismissal. 

 Students should be able to open and close the car door on their own.  Students must enter/exit 

through the passenger side of the car.  No student is permitted to cross into the parking lot.  

Students should be able to unbuckle/buckle their seat belts quickly on their own. 

 Do not proceed around other vehicles.   Wait for the vehicle in front of you to move before 

proceeding forward. 

 Please remember to leave your house in plenty of time to have your child to school on time.  

The first bell rings at 8:37 AM and all students must be in their homeroom at that time or they 

will be marked tardy.  Attendance is posted to the Main Office at 8:37 AM. 

 In inclement weather, additional staff may be present to ensure student safety. 

 Kindergarten students are not eligible for Rolling Car Line. 

 

 

Safety is our priority for our Rolling Car Line procedure.  Please be patient and 

adhere to these reminders. 

Thank you for your consideration with this very important matter. 

 

Best regards, 

Shari Feeney, Principal 

 


